



## **Kindergarten Christmas Craft**

**Dear Parents** 

We are planning to hold two Christmas craft sessions for Kindergarten classes in week 9

The sessions will be held in the children's home classrooms.

The sessions for K/1L will be held on

Tuesday 5 <sup>th</sup> December from 11.30am – 1.10pm
Wednesday 6 <sup>th</sup> December from 9.00 – 11.00 am

We are looking for parents, grandparents or friends to help guide those little fingers. If you are able to help on any of these times could you please fill out the slip below and return it to your child's teacher.



To meet the cost of materials that have been bought each child is asked to contribute \$7.00.

We look forward to your support and also thank you for all the support you have kindly showed us throughout the year.

AJ Rabbetts Adele Pugh Marianne O'Brien Liesl Behrens

Kindergarten Teachers

I give permission for my childto participate in Christmas Craft.		of class	
I can help on	☐ Tuesday	☐ Wednesday	
☐ I have made	an online payment of	7.00. (preferred method of payment)	
The receipt number is		date	
☐ I have enclosed \$7.00 cash/cheque as payment. Please make cheques payable to NSW Government Schools			
Signed			
Date			
	Guardian		